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The revised 4th edition of Civil Litigation covers the updates regarding extensions of the limitation period due to the COVID-19 pandemic. However, there are some other time limits affecting an action that your students should be aware of, which you may wish to raise with them when they are dealing with the subject of limitation periods in Chapter 2, pages 65-66 (“Limitation Periods”).
Bill 118, as of January 2021, now requires someone injured in a slip and fall on ice or snow to give notice to the occupier of a potential claim within 60 days. Even if an action would otherwise be within the 2-year limitation period, failure to give notice within 60 days will, with some exceptions, result in the action being statute barred, even though it is otherwise within the 2-year limitation period.
More detailed information can be found at:
https://www.millerthomson.com/en/publications/communiques-and-updates/lloyds-brief-canadian-legal-perspectives/january-7-2021-lloyds/bill-118-changes-to-the-notice-period-for-slip-and-fall-claims-in-ontario/. 
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